
  
 

Waldo Renewable Electric, LLC 

Since 2006 Mark Waldo has completed over 250 solar installations, providing more than 3MW of zero 
emission electricity to Connecticut. Mark is a Master Electrician in the state of Connecticut, has been a 
licensed electrician for over 20 years, and has been NABCEP (North American Board of Certified 
Practitioners) certified Solar PV installed for over 17 years. Waldo Renewable Electric specializes in 
completing custom solutions for both residential and commercial customers. Located in East Lyme, CT 
Mark’s installation base is largely located in Middlesex and New London County. As a small, local 
business Waldo Renewable Electric manages all aspects of every solar installation.  

 

Eastern CT Solar, LLC 

Dedicated to the highest quality installations and customer service, Charlie Morgan has been installing 
PV systems since 2006. With the desire to bring quality PV services to local communities, Charlie started 
Eastern CT Solar in 2014. As an approved CT Green Bank PV installer, Eastern CT Solar specializes in 
designing and installing residential PV systems. Charlie is NABCEP certified and holds a Solar Electric PV 
license. Located in North Stonington, CT Charlie’s installation base is largely located in New London and 
Windham County. As a small, local business Eastern CT Solar manages all project aspects from initial 
consultation through installation and commissioning of each PV system. 

 

Mark & Charlie 

Having both been members of the solar industry since 2006 and being small business owners, Mark and 
Charlie have known each other for many years. After years of conversations, with great respect for each 
other’s businesses, character, and work ethic, Mark and Charlie have decided to join forces in the hopes 
to providing an even better experience for their customers. Together, Eastern CT Solar and Waldo 
Renewable Electric will work as one company to provide the best PV installation experience for each of 
their customers. With Mark and Charlie’s combined expertise and individual skillsets within the solar 
industry, they look forward to their fresh start of working together while still providing local services as a 
small business.  

 

January 2023 

At the start of 2023, Charlie and Mark decided it was the right time to begin the merger of their two 
individual businesses. As a first phase to joining forces, Waldo Renewable Electric will be rolling into 
Eastern CT Solar. Mark and Charlie are both excited for this phase and the opportunity to support each 
other. During this first phase, proposals and contracts will be branded with Eastern CT Solar but both 
Charlie and Mark will be involved in the process. Based on location, each customer will be aware from 
the beginning whether Charlie or Mark will be the point person on their project. Please reach out if you 
have additional questions as we know this is a unique situation. We look forward to working with you! 


